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Reapplication of Changes in Application of Pre-Operation Inspection 
regarding Genkai Nuclear Power Station Unit No.4 

 
  Regarding Genkai Nuclear Power Station Unit No.4, we restarted 
generating electricity on June 19, and plan to undergo the Inspection 
No.5, which is the final pre-operation inspection to confirm comprehensive 
performance, on July 18 and 19. 
  Based on the Reactor Regulation Act, etc., we took the change procedure 
of the application for pre-operation inspection submitted to the Nuclear 
Regulatory Authority(NRA) today. 
 
  We will continue to make sincerely an all-out effort to deal with the 
NRA’s inspections, and carry out restart process of commercial operation 
carefully. 
 
【Changes of Application of Pre-Operation Inspection of Genkai Unit No.4】 
[Schedule of the inspection] 
 Before After 
Inspection No.4 From May 2018 

To  June 2018 
From May 30, 2018 
To  June 1, 2018 

Inspection No.5 July 2018 From July 18, 2018 
To  July 19, 2018 

[Inspection contents] 
Inspection No.4:  

Check the functions and performance when the nuclear power reactor is ready 
for startup.  
Inspection No.5:  

Check the performance of the nuclear power station comprehensively when the 
plant is operating at constant rated thermal power output. 
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